Lansing Public Library
Board of Trustees
Committee of the Whole "Walk-Around" Meeting
September 16, 2021

President Tim Glinski called the meeting to order at 6:31 p.m.

Present: Bonnie Cuthbert, Tim Glinski, Judy Koch, Sharon Novak and Jeri Villa

Absent: Mozella Brown and Lillian Ball

Also Present: Debbie Albrecht, Library Director

Eleanor Borys, Administrative Assistant

Visitors: None

Bonnie Cuthbert moved and Judy Koch seconded motion to accept the minutes of the September 17, 2020. All present voted aye and the motion carried.

We started our walk around on the outside exterior of the Library; Debbie pointed out the areas where Ambrose will be replacing the dead grass and other dead plants with hydrangea. This will be done this fall. Ambrose is scheduled in the spring to put down new mulch and any sod that needs replacing.

We entered back in the lower level entry; Debbie mentioned she is finishing a few last things such are ordering sixty gray chairs for the community room, stocking the kitchen areas, ordered a table for Teen area. We are still waiting on two signs in the entryway as well as two green tables. We are still waiting on computers & some equipment.

Shawn Novall

Upstairs hall, tech and bathrooms are waiting for the replacement cabinets & counters.

President Tim Glinski adjourned the meeting at 6:45 p.m.

Submitted by,

Eleanor Borys, Administrative Asst.